
Pine Lake Association 

Meeting Sunday, December 12, 2021 

 

Virtual Meeting was called to order at 9:00 am  

A. 2022 Fireworks Show Plan Discussion 

 Andrea Bernard explained that our past representative with Great Lakes Fireworks will 

no longer be able to work with the Pine Lake Association and encouraged discussion of 

whether our association should seek bids from other fireworks companies. 

 Nancy Whitney said she usually gets a quote by our February meeting, then gathers 

documentation, submits that to the township and state for approval.  

 Andrea said she’s spoken to other lake’s associations and some are bidding new fireworks 

vendors at this time. 

 The Lake Trades barges are an option to shoot the fireworks off of, again but we need to 

figure out where to stage the barges beforehand, for setup. The Bagleys previously allowed 

Great Lakes Fireworks to do so on their property, but are not open to doing so this year.  

 Mike Whitney suggested we contact the fireworks companies that we used in the past, prior 

to Great Lakes, to get bids. 

 Andrea Bernard spoke to Karina at MCTI, and she was told no public is allowed on their 

property, at this time. Hopefully, that may change by next summer. 

 If MCTI staging doesn’t work out, Bernards offer their Lake 2 frontage for staging. 

 Fireworks cost $15,000 total for last year, $5,000 down payment with Great Lakes Fireworks 

o We have the breakdown of specifics of the show, to compare bids 

 Ron Goolsby asked Nancy Whitney’s opinion on getting bids; she thinks it’d be worth it to get 

bids, but is wondering how much will it increase due to the current economy. 

 Ron motions to proceed with getting bids, same date, similar specifics; Corey 2nds the 

motion. Passed.  

 

B. Firework Laws Outline  

 Chief Callahan, Prairieville Township Police Department 

 Outlined Township Ordinance and State Law in regards to fireworks 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 9:39 am 


